
When you look at the number of sports fishermen in Oregon, why don't we have at least two 
representatives on the State Fish and Wildlife Commission?   I have heard that sports fishing 
licenses make up 40% of the revenue for ODFW.   
  
I think we have about 600,000 anglers in Oregon and they bring in about $680,000 in retail 
sales.  I  think with this number of anglers we should have a lot more representation on the 
State Fish and Wildlife Commission. 
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